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Jacqueline Burton

From: Planning Department

Subject: FW: 

From: Andrew Tibbetts   
Sent: July 7, 2021 11:25 AM 
To: prrd dc <prrd.dc@prrd.bc.ca> 
Subject:

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization.  

To whom it may concern,  

I strongly object to the installation of a new camp in the pink mountain area. There are more then enough beds 
in the camps that exists for the work going on in the area. Enough of our money going south if the border. I 
can't believe this is even a topic for discussion. 

Andy Tibbetts 
 


